Sites

Memorandum

To: Office of Planning and Research, State Clearinghouse
From: Jim Watson

Date: September 14,2017

Re: Request for Public Review Period Extension for the Draft Environmental Impact
Report/Environmental Impact Statement for the Sites Reservoir Project, Sites, California
(State Clearinghouse #2001112009)

This memorandum serves as a written request to extend the public review period for State agency
review of the Draft Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Impact Statement (Draft EIR/EIS) for
the Sites Reservoir Project (State Clearinghouse #2001112009), from the original closing date of
November 13, 2017, to a new closing date of January 15, 2018.

Please contact me at (530) 438-2309, if you have any questions. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
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//lim Watson, General Manager
Sites Project Authorit . !
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PO, Box 517
Maxwell, CA 95955
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